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Mowbray Terrace 

West Tanfield 

Ripon 

HG4 5JN 

Tel: 01677 470329 

  
St Nicholas C of E Primary School 

“Where everyone is valued “ 

 

 

23rd November 2022  

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

We are very grateful to volunteers from both the Anglican and Methodist churches 

who will be running another of their popular after-school JAM sessions (formerly 

known messy church) on Tuesday 29th November. 

 

The session will run from 3.30 - 5pm and will include an opportunity for the children 

to take part in a range of art and craft activities.  It is open to children of all ages and 

parents are welcome to join in too if they would like to.  Any pre-school/nursery 

children will need to be accompanied by an adult.  Light refreshments will also be 

served.  

 

If your child(ren) would like to take part, please reply either by email or using the slip 

below as soon as possible so that we have numbers in good time to help us with 

catering. There is no charge for this event. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

L.Mandelson 

 

Leonie Mandelson 

___________________________________________________________________ 

 

I give permission for _______________________________________________ to 

take part in the JAM after-school event on Tuesday 29th November and will arrange 

for him/her to be collected at 5pm.  

 

Signed: ____________________________    Date: ______________ 
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